Dear Sisters

Star of the Sea Guest House in Apollo Bay Victoria is a holiday destination open for sisters at

various times throughout the year and is exclusively available to them over the Christmas
and New Year period. We are now open for holiday bookings beginning Wednesday 28t
December 2022 into January 2023. Bookings can be made preferably by email
apollobay@mcauleyministries.org.au or by phoning my mobile 0447 465 977.

The cost of accommodation for the sisters includes:

Accommodation: $72 per sister per night,

Laundry: $15 per stay

Star of the Sea is self-catering with volunteers cooking for guests from 28 December 2022 to
10 January 2023. Guests will also need to pool $35 a day towards the catering.

Sisters wanting to come on and after the 10t January will need to do their own cooking.

If you wish to join us at beautiful Apollo Bay this year, | would appreciate if you can have
your bookings in as soon as possible. From 1 December, bookings for any days in January
that are not filled, will be made available to the wider world.

Blessings to each of you,

Marg McGrath

Manager,

Star of the Sea Guest House
Apollo Bay
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